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From: Vicki Danberg 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 12:39 PM 
To: Carol Moore 
Cc: Dominic Warren; Cassidy Flynn; Susan Albright; Alison M. Leary; Del::iorah J. Crossley; 

Joshua Krintzman; Brenda Noel; Richard Lipof; Andrew Lee; Jennifer M. Wilson 

Docket Amendment Request for Sustainable Products Ord inance vV c~ Subject: 

Dear Carol, 
~ 

Since we are not up and running on the new docket system yet, I am requesting that you file the following 
docket request for me: 

Councilors Danberg, Leary, Greenberg, Albright, Norton, Kelley, Malakie, Wright, Markiewicz, Crossley, Downs, 
Noel, Bowman, Ryan, Kalis and Lipof requesting discussion and possible amendment to section 12-72 
"Sustainable Containers, Packaging and Single Use Ordinance" to further reduce the amount of single use 
plastic in Newton . 

The Plastics Reduction Working Group has been working on this ordinance amendment for almost a year now 
and have done considerable diligence on it. I would like for it to be taken up in Programs and services within 
the month if possible to coincide with Councilor Leary's docket item on commercial recycling. I will request of 
Councilor Krintzman that he not schedule the items on March 22nd as I will not be available on that day. 

Thank you and please feel free to call or email me with any questions. 

Regards, 

Vicki Danberg 

Vicki Danberg 
Councilor at Large, Ward 6 
Newton Centre & Newton Highlands 
City of Newton, Massachusetts 
vdanberq@newtonma.gov 
508-641-4500 

Please note, the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is public record and therefore 
cannot be kept confidential. 
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